Leadership Training

This will be the area where the pastoral staff of ALC will have to work hardest.  We need high impact initial training for the Lay Pastors, and ongoing training sessions.  This is not the training material, simply the proposed training schedule.  The training material is being developed and will be ready to go by year-end.

Initial Lay Pastor Training  

Once a person is recruited to be a Lay Pastor they must then attend Blast-Off, an initial training session.  Blast-Off will happen twice a year.  Less or more as we see how the program develops.  A person cannot be a Lay Pastor and lead a small group until they attend Blast Off.

Blast Off will be on two consecutive weekends, Friday night and Saturday sessions.  The topics covered will be:

· HFM philosophy, mission, & methods.

· Basic leadership skills.

· Basic communication skills.

· The mechanics of the meeting. (How to plan and lead a meeting)

· Troubleshooting your ministry. (How to deal with awkward situations in home meetings, interpersonal relationships, etc...)

I recommend we have a list of required reading for all Lay Pastors.  I would recommend;

Seven Habits Of Highly Effective People – Steven Covey

On Being  A Servant – Warren Weirsbe

Ongoing Training 

Bi-Monthly Huddle

Every two months the Sr. Pastor or the HFM Pastor needs to meet with all Lay Pastors for a meeting called the Huddle.  The Huddle will serve several purposes and be structured so as to fill several functions.  The Huddle should be high energy, casual, fast paced, and as fun as possible.

· To teach further leadership skills.  One skill should be the focus of each Huddle.

· To exchange ideas that are working.

· To distribute crowd breaker ideas and other elements that will enhance the home meetings.

· If it would be possible it would be great if the study material for the Home Fellowship meetings could be done in 2-month series.  The material could then be presented to the Lay Pastors at the Huddle.

· The Huddle would be open to all Apprentices that are currently in training so as to allow them to develop vital leadership skills even before they attend Blast-Off.

· As Lay Pastors become Coaches they will also attend the Huddle.  One of their responsibilities will be to make sure all Lay Pastors under them are present.

Monthly Check-Up (Stage Two Development)

This is a meeting that will be implemented when the HFM grow into stage two.  It is a meeting between Coaches and the Lay Pastors under them.  The purpose is for the Coach to do some mentoring, discuss difficult situations the Lay Pastors may be facing, and their possible solutions.  Also it is a time of encouragement and accountability.







